

## Wisconsin Student Government

Wisconsin Technical College Advocacy Group Established 1972 www.wsgtech.com

January 31, 2024

Mr. Brandon Trujillo
Policy Advisor
Policy and Government Relations
Wisconsin Technical College System Office
4622 University Avenue
Madison, WI 53705

Dear Mr. Trujillo

Wisconsin Student Government (WSG) recommends that the Wisconsin Technical College System Tuition Work Group support and advocate for a tuition increase that does not exceed 1.5%.

WSG's recommendation is the direct result of a vote in favor of a tuition increase that does not exceed 1.5%. Our member colleges had a productive discussion about the necessity of a tuition increase but wanted an increase that would not be a financial barrier for students.

I hope this information is beneficial to you.

Feel free to contact me at 608-658-3109 or by email at kwillis2@madisoncollege.edu if you have questions or require additional information.

Thank you so much.

Have a spectacular day.

Sincerely,

Katrina V Willis

President, Wisconsin Student Government

Madison Area Technical College

1701 Wright Street

Madison, Wisconsin 53704